CRUSHEEN COMMUNITY CENTRE CLG

Dear Parents/Gtzlrdlans.
We are delighted that your children are
supporting the local activities which are

accommodated at Crusheen Community Centre.

The Crusheen Community Centre CLG committee who operate the centre are currently
fundraising to improve the facilities there. Our aim is to create an attractive, welcoming
and safe space where your children can flourish.

We are intensifying our fundraising efforts and we are asking you to consider contributing
to the Crusheen Community Hall Development Lotto on a consistent basis - if you are not
already doing so. For just 2 euro per ticket you will be advancing the renovation project
and you will also be in with a chance to win the Jackpot!

Tickets are available at local outlets and through local sellers, however more sellers are
urgently needed. To ensure that you don't miss out on the weekly draw please consider
signing up for 3 months, 6 months or 12 months in advance. In addition to our local
fundraising efforts, the committee is also pursuing funding from State agencies and other
sources.

Together we can make this project happen and create the kind of facilities that your children
and grandchildren will appreciate into the future.

Thank you for your support.

Michael O' Doherty, 087 2904216

On behalf of the committee.
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